[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Good morning Parents,
[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]   We are looking forward to our 100th day of school on _____. In an effort to portray older adults in an ethical and positive way, we ask that if your child dresses like a 100-year-old, please be mindful that we suggest that students’ outfits reflect meaningful ideas from a specific centenarian’s life, not the stereotypical appearance of a 100-year-old. We have talked as a class about what is appropriate. Please encourage your child to wear clothes related to their chosen centenarian’s career, hobbies, or values - particularly something they have in common with the person they choose to dress as. Here is a link to a list of centenarians but ultimately, your child is free to choose any centenarian they are interested in or connected to. Thank you, parents, for being so supportive. We are excited to encourage a more positive view of growing older.
